City Attorney's Communication #2017-296
January 24, 2017

TO: Maggie Barszewski, AICP, Planner
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Supporting the MPO to Coordinate the Creation of a Quiet Zone
Along the CSX Corridor \

As requested in your memorandum of January 19, 2017, Department of Development Services
Memorandum #1-028, the following form of resolution, relative to the above-referenced matter,
has been prepared and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA SUPPORTING
THE BROWARD METROPOLITAN PLANNING
ORGANIZATION (MPO) AND THE CITY OF DEERFIELD
BEACH AS LEAD MUNICIPAL AGENCY, AND JOINING
THEIR EFFORTS TO COORDINATE THE CREATION OF
A QUIET ZONE ALONG A PORTION OF THE SOUTH
FLORIDA RAIL CORRIDOR; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please ensure that the blank on the first page is filled-in prior to submitting the resolution to the

City Commission.
MARK E. BERMAN
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